
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 13th June 2025 

Dear parents, 
I have just returned from Pig Heart Boy. Another powerful show chosen which 
the children responded to with maturity and empathy.  

Dates for your Diary  

Monday 23rd-Tuesday 24th June  Bikeability for Year 6  

Wednesday 25th June    Massed Choir event pm (KS2 choir)  

Thursday 26th June    Year 6 Leavers Event 5pm-7pm @Newtown Linford Cricket Club 

Friday 27th June     Year 2 sleepover @School  

Tuesday 1st July    Piano/keyboard concert (piano/keyboard parents) 

Wednesday 2nd July    Transition fortnight begins (Folklore Fortnight)  

Monday 7th July     Warning Zone trip (Year 6)  

Tuesday 8th-Wednesday 9th July  Old John play @Village Hall  (evenings, time TBC) 

Friday 11th July     Leavers’ assembly 2pm (Year 6 parents) 

      Last day of term  

      Happy holidays!  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 
Adventures 

Huge thanks to Mr Barley for 
organising such a fantastic Sports 

Day last week. We think it was 
our best yet! Thanks to the PTA 

for providing the icepops.  
A big thank you to Mrs Bickerton 

too for organising a special 
sports morning for our SEND 

children. They loved it! 

The Year 6 Leavers Event will be held on 26th June 2025 between 5-7pm 
at Newtown Linford Cricket Club (NLCC) to celebrate our year 6 students. 

Food and drinks can be purchased from Pizza Pod, NLCC and Guiseppe 
Gatto ice creams who will be onsite. The event is free and open to all 

families of children within the school (all years).  
Thanks to the PTA for organising this celebration for the whole school.  

We had lots of fun again this year doing the Colour Dash for LCH. We raised an amazing 
£2,024! Thanks to our parent volunteers for helping us on the day.  

Please make sure that you do not park across our neighbours’ drives, on the 
pavement, or on double yellow lines when dropping off and collecting. We have 

had more complaints and would be very grateful for your support with this.   

Our Year 3/4 football team played in 

the inter-school competition this 

week winning 3 out of 

their 4 matches.   

Congratulation to Olivia (Bradgate), Melody (Tyburn) and 
Sloane (Old John), our 2025 Spelling Bee winners! This 

was a hard fought competition with Year 2 joining in this 
year as well as KS2. Well done to everyone who took part.  
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